
 

 Manufactured Homes Commission 
 

Minutes of the Tuesday, October 16, 2018 

Peabody Council on Aging  

Quarterly Meeting 

 
 

 Call to order at 10:30am 

In Attendance: Sandra Overlock, Sherri Sore, Jeff Hallahan, Kathy Zorotheos, 

Absent: Tracy Sharkey, Commissioner  

Ex. Officio: Daniel Less, Esq. from AG Office and Ryan Ambrose, DHCD 

 

 APPROVAL OF MINUTES  
Minutes are approved 

  

 CORRESPONDENCE/COMMUNICATION 

 None 

 

 OLD BUSINESS  
 There were changes again in the Senate Bill #2373 concerning HUD  

 

 NEW BUSINESS 

1. Jim Lindley, president of Heritage Park Corp., discussed the installation of pads in the park. 

The town of W. Salisbury town mgr. told park to connect to school sewer, then changed the 

ruling to due to HUD sewer consent order of the DEP. Commissioner Hallahan responded to 

that there were no HUD guidelines because they were in flux.  

2. Attorney Less was to check with the State Fire Marshall about smoke and CO2 detectors 

installation in homes. 

. 

 PUBLIC FORUM 
 None 

 

 ADJOURNED 
 

 

 

 


